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10th May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers of children in Year 5, 
 
In collaboration with West Midlands Police, we are pleased to welcome Cadbury 6th Form 
College Performing Arts students into school next week. The students will perform a short 
(30 minute) performance, centred around online / social media use and appropriate 
friendships. 
 

'Cadbury College Performing Arts students are proud to present their piece of 
Theatre in Education about Cyber Bullying. This piece follows a student, Bella, as 

she joins a new school; she is entrusted with a phone by her parents but has 
trouble sticking to their rules for responsible use when peer pressure comes into 

play. She posts a video of herself online and is subject to trolling, which turns out to 
be none other than one of her new 'friends'. Watch how Bella and her peer group are 

able to navigate the trials and tribulations of learning to use the internet 
responsibly, take accountability for their actions and learn to hold friends to 

account for bad behaviour, instead of being bystanders.' 
 
With the increase in mobile technology use, we are keen to offer as many opportunities as 
possible to help educate our children about safe and responsible use.  
 
The performance will be delivered to all children in Year 5 on Wednesday afternoon in the 
school hall. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Emma Young 
Deputy Head Teacher 

 


